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I believe this bill is moving in the wrong direction to tackle the homeless problem in 

our state.  This will destroy public lands for people who want to use it for recreation.  

There will be more garbage and individuals on drugs keeping those who want to use 

the public land for what they were created.  This is a cheap cop out on the part of our 

politicians.  Create housing opportunities, mental health and drug rehab options and 

clean up the homeless camps.  Shame on you! 


